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Deferred Enrollment Policy 

  

  
It shall be the policy of California State University Dominguez Hills to offer students who have 

been regularly admitted for a specific semester, but failed to enroll an opportunity to move their 

admissions to the following semester. 

  

The Director of Admissions will send a notice to such students offering them the opportunity to 

request such action.  The student will be required to submit such a request to the Director of 

Admissions.  Upon receipt of such a request, the student will be admitted for that term. 

  

There will be no additional fees to the student for such action as there is minimal cost to the 

University for such action. 
 


